Tofon of Georgetofon

TEL. (978) 352-5713

PLANNING BOARD

1 LIBRARY STREET

GEORGETOWN, MA 01833 rﬁg
%-—i
&

'N]V‘-ig
N33
006 W 9z svi 6z

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
MINOR MODIFICATION TO A DEFINITIVE SUBDIVISION PLAN
GEORGETOWN PLANNING BOARD

In accordance with the provisions of MGL Chapter §41 Section 81, Chapter §365-37 of the Georgetown
Planning Board Subdivision Regulations, and §165-73.2 of the Georgetown Zoning Bylaws the Planning

Board will hold a Public Hearing on 10 April 2019 at 7:00 P.M. in the third floor meeting room, Town
Hall, 1 Library Street, Georgetown MA. The purpose for this hearing is to provide information, answer
guestions, and hear concerns regarding the following described Special Permit and Definitive
Subdivision applications, for property located at 554 North Street and shown on the Town Assessor’s
Map 18, as Lot 39: said applications, which will be heard concurrently, call for the creation of two
new dwelling lots to front along a proposed “Court” coming off 554 North Street, and for the existing

dwelling at said address to remain on a newly configured lot.

Full and complete copies of the above-described applications and plans are available for review in
the Office of the Town Clerk and the Planning Office. Any person interested, or wishing to be heard
should appear at the time and place designated, herein. Persons needing special accommodations

should contact the Georgetown Planning Department at (978)-352-5713.

John Cashell
Town Planner for Town of Georgetown
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